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17 March 2017
Planning Dept

City of Bradford Metropolitan District Council

District Team

Jacobs Well

Bradford BD1 5RW

Dear Sirs

Application Ref: 17/00570/MAF   Darkwood House, Addingham
Thank you for notifying us of the above planning application.

We object to this proposal, and would recommend that planning permission is refused.

Our recommendation is based on the following material considerations.

We consider that the proposed development of 10 new dwellings in this location would lead to an unacceptable over-development of, and density of building on this plot, to the detriment of residential amenity in the area and also to the detriment of the neighbouring environment.  We also consider that a development on this scale at this location would lead to problems of access and traffic safety, because of the consequent growth in traffic volumes on the narrow lane, and also to drainage issues for the existing properties in the area.  For these reasons, we consider that this development would contravene Strategic Objectives 3 and 4 of the draft Core Strategy of the Development Plan Document.  
Whilst writing, we would also draw your attention to the ongoing use of two structures on the Darkwood site as dwellings, for which the owners were given only temporary planning permission, and which should now have been returned to their original use.

Yours faithfully

[Sgd]
Jane Markham

Clerk to the Council
The Old School


Main Street


Addingham


West Yorkshire


LS29 0NS















































Clerk to the Parish Council:  Mrs Jane Markham

                                                Tel:  01756 711305

                                                Email: clerk@addingham-pc.gov.uk

